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SUBJECT: Request for change of reporting cycle for COP submission

Pakistan Petroleum Limited (PPL) became a signatory to the United
Nations Global Compact in 2006, the time when the compact’s local
network was established in Pakistan.

Since then, PPL has been regularly submitting annual Communications
on Progress (COP) together with MD & CEO’s statement, endorsing the
company’s commitment to UNGC’s 10 principles as well as sharing on-
ground progress.

In order to report progress on the 10 UNGC principles for the complete
year, we need to change the COP submission deadline to align it with the
company’s fiscal year.

For this, we request you to please change PPL’s UNGC reporting cycle
from the current deadline of April 2, 2022, to the revised deadline of
December 31, 2022, enabling us to submit a comprehensive progress
report.

Yours faithfully,
PAKISTAN PETROLEUM LIMITED

(SHEHERYAR PIRACHA)
FOR MANAGING DIRECTOR

An ISO 9001, ISO 14001 & ISO 45001 ceilified company


